
Dear Participation Councils of EUR and EMC, 
 
Today we had a meeting with the CEB, there I asked the question whether the councils will 
be able to discuss with the CEB, the response was that everything should be discussed at 
our respective institutions. 
 
However, the conclusion was reached that it was preferential if the councils discuss with 
each other. (This was also proposed during the meeting on 27th of October.) This email is 
the first step in setting up a “discussion group”, as this combination will not have any official 
capacity.  
 
I suggest the relevant people within the councils regarding Convergence reach out so we 
can start with a plan on how to set this up.  
Tim van der Hagen also suggested a lunch together with a campus tour, let’s see what we 
can arrange. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
J.T. (Jelle) Stap 
Chair Central Student Council 
  
 

 


